
January 2020 

Cardinals Room 162 

 

Dear Parents, 

Happy New Year!  I hope you and your family had a blessed Christmas.  It is hard to believe that 

it is already January.  It seems like just yesterday that I welcomed your child into my class.  It is 

a joy to see learn and grow.  Thank you for sharing your children with me and for all the support 

you have given me. 

Our class had a lot of fun during the month of December.  We talked about Christmas and the 

birth of Jesus.  The class worked hard on their special parent present.  We made stars for the 

school Christmas tree and angels out of paper plates.  We really enjoyed getting into the 

Christmas spirit by listening to Christmas music in our classroom.  Thank you to everyone who 

came to our Christmas program, the children had so much fun! 

In January, we will be talking about winter and the wonderful things that go with it.  Some 

things your child can look forward to are making and playing with snow, making a snow picture, 

a sensory snow person and bird feeder.  We will be having a special pajama day on January 23. 

We will be celebrating National Lutheran Schools Week January 27-31, so please keep an eye 

out for a schedule of all the fun ways to show our Day One pride!  

We go outside almost every day, so please send a coat or a sweater with your child.  Also, 

please remember to send a change of clothes for our child in case of accidents.  Thank you so 

much.   

I look forward to a great January. 

 

God Bless, 

Ms. Rice 

 

Important Dates to Remember 

January 1: Day One Closed 
January 2-3:  No preschool.  Full Time Students Only 
January 6:  Epiphany 
January 6:  Preschool Resumes  
January 12: Baptism Marker at GDLC 
January 23:  Pajama Day 
January 24:  Day One Closed for Conference 
January 27-31: National Lutheran Schools Week 


